
From: Tim Mellon
To: Emily Bremer
Subject: SDO, Standards etc.
Date: Friday, July 22, 2011 4:14:29 PM

Emily,
 
It was good to meet you this morning and discuss the issues facing SDOs and also the agencies.  If
you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
I have included below two examples of standards available on our web site thyat have the different
versions available.
 
J573 – Signal and Marking Light Sources (First issued in 1961, latest revision is 2011)  All eleven
versions of this standards are available at the SAE web site by going to the following link -
http://standards.sae.org/j573_201106
 
J387 – Terminology – Motor Vehicle Lighting  (First issued in 1969, last revised in 2007) Six versions
of this standard are available for download by following this link -
http://standards.sae.org/j387_200701
 
Good luck with completing your report.  Stay cool this weekend.
 
Tim
 
Timothy P. Mellon
Director, Government Affairs
SAE International
1200 G Street, NW
Suite 800
Washington, DC  20005
Phone: 202.434.8944 or 724.772.7162 or 412.527.7083(cell)
Fax: 202.434.8940 or 724.776.1830
tim@sae.org
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